
SC2199 

VeQRR2_0080-00415 

February 29, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

CANON ANELVA CORPORATION 

Component Development Div. 

Quality Management Div. 

 

 

Cold Head Driver (P-021CD/P-022CD) End of Production 

 

 

Thank you for choosing CANON ANELVA products. 

We would like to inform you a discontinuation of the Cold head driver (P-021CD/P-022CD), which 

are embedded in CANON ANELVA equipment. 

CANON ANLEVA promises to continuously improve the product quality and reliability, in order for 

ensuring all customers’ satisfaction. Thank you for all of your support.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

NOTE 

 

Discontinued and Substitute Parts 

No. 
Discontinued Parts Substitute Parts 

Name Part No. Model 

1 COLD HEAD DRIVER,021 ROHS 9009-11747 

P-023CD-R 
2 COLD HEAD DRIVER,022 ROHS 9009-11755 

3 Single operating unit H21-03541 

4 SDU,UL 9005-48065 

 

 

Service Termination Date：March 28, 2031 

 

We will continue to respond to maintenance, but due to the availability of replacement parts, 

Please note that we may not be able to repair it.  

 

 

Please contact your nearest Sales or Service Off ice for more details.  

 


